
                          

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

February 11, 2025 

 
President Charles Kujawski called the February 11, 2025, regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call: Charles 

Kujawski, Rich Happel, Jim Mueth, Aaron Eckart, Arnold Eckart, Gary Wittenauer, Eric 

Sutton, Lori Amann and Annette Schreder. Douglas Van Buren was absent. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Arnie Eckart to approve the January 14, 2025, 

Board Minutes:  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Gary Wittenauer to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills for the month of February.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

Cemetery:  President Kujawski mentioned that the new Utility Billing Program—LOCIS- 

Will have a cemetery module on it. 

 

Water: The engineering has been approved, and options will need to be decided on.   

 

Zoning: There will be a Variance Hearing at the Village Hall on Monday, February 17, 

2025, beginning at 7:00pm.  This will be a hearing concerning a variance setback request 

for a carport from Kevin and Heather Jany.   

President Kujawski also asked that Eric Sutton check on the progress of the Chris Egner 

House at 130 W. Monroe St. and where he is at on getting inspections done. 

 

 

Rich Happel made a motion seconded by Arnold Eckart to adjourn the meeting.  Voting all 

ayes, motion carried. 

 

Next regular Board Meeting will be on March 11, 2025, beginning at 7:30pm. 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 

 

 

 

 


